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August 2, 2022 
BY RESS 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  EB-2022-0032 
 Festival Hydro Inc. 2023 Price Cap IR Application 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
I am requesting a 2-week extension to file the 2023 IRM Application. 
 
I am covering a maternity leave for Erin Smith, and this is my first time performing an IRM 
application. Although I have made much progress, there is still much to do before it is fully 
completed for submission. I would appreciate it if I could have a bit more time to file. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at the number noted below or by email at 
jiles@festivalhydro.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
Festival Hydro Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J. Iles, CPA, CA 
Tel (519) 276-8948 
 


